Office of
SENATOR THE HON MATHIAS CORMANN

Minister for Finance

REF: C13/2595

Mr Theo Marinis
Marinis Financial Group
67 Kensington Road
NORWOOD SA 5067

Dear Mr Marinis

Thank you for your letter of 23 September 2013 to the Minister for Finance, Senator the
Hon Mathias Cormann, regarding excess contributions on non-concessional super
contributions.

As this matter falls within the responsibilities of the Assistant Treasurer, the Minister has
asked that I forward this correspondence to the office of the Assistant Treasurer, Senator
the Hon Arthur Sinodinos AO, for consideration.

Yours sincerely

Simon Atkinson

Chief of Staff
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